
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Londonderry Street Naming system Task Force held a business meeting on March 31, 2011 in the 
Sunnycrest Meeting Room of Londonderry Town Hall.  The meeting began at 9:30 A.M. 
 
Present:  Task Force Members: Karen Marchant, Jim Bilodeau, John Vogl and Cindy McCann,  
  Derry Postmaster Nancy Acheles and Londonderry Post Master Jay Hooley 
 
 
Meeting opened at 9:30 A.M. 
 
Whispering Pines Mobile Home Park 
 
Nancy Acheles advises that she has not received any changes regarding the box numbers for the office, salon and 
store of the park. 
 
Jim Bilodeau advises he thought that Jayne Gagnon of Derry Fire Department was going to implement those 
changes as they are all in Derry. 
 
Nancy Acheles advises that the post office will begin forwarding mail to the new addresses on April 20, 2011. 
 
Postal officials will change the mailbox labels to the new names and numbers on April 16, 2011.  
 
Ordinance Review 
 
Motion made by Karen Marchant to accept the changes to the addressing ordinance as presented. 
Second by Jim Bilodeau 
Motion Passes 4-0 
 
Airport Area Roads 
 
 
J. Vogl said that the future of the Town’s portion of Pettengill Road is uncertain and thus section K could not 
retain the name ‘Pettengill Road’.  Until the Town’s portion is constructed, this would create two disconnected 
Pettengill Roads in Londonderry.  He and Jim Bilodeau agreed that the section should be given a unique name.  
J. Vogl said that he and Public Works Director Janusz Czyzowski had spoken with Mr. King (landowner) who 
suggested that the name ‘Roundstone Drive’ be used for this section. 
 
Motion made by John Vogl to Drop the name Sparks Avenue and to apply Roundstone Drive for Item K listed on 
Map.   
 
Second by Karen Marchant 
Motion Passes 4-0 
 
Motion made by Karen Marchant to drop Global for item B and have it remain Airport Road 
Second by Jim Bilodeau 
Motion Passes 4-0 
 
Motion made by Karen Marchant to name item I Sparks Drive instead of Shepard Drive 
Second by John Vogl 
Motion Passes 4-0 
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Motion made by Karen Marchant that item D is to remain Galaxy way 
Second by John Vogl 
Motion Passes 4-0 
 
Motion made by Karen Marchant that item E is to be renamed to Shepard Drive 
Second by Cindy McCann 
Motion passes 4-0 
 
Motion made by Karen Marchant that item F be named Tailwind Drive 
Second by John Vogl 
Motion Passes 4-0 
 
Item H to remain Executive Drive as voted at March 10, 2011 meeting 
 
Motion Made by Jim Bilodeau that item J be named Commerce Avenue 
Second by Karen Marchant 
Motion Passes 4-0 
 
Section L to keep name Pettengill Road 
 
Motion made by John Vogl to name item M Navigator Road 
Second by Karen Marchant 
Motion Passes 4-0 
 
J. Vogl suggests that since all but Commerce Ave and Navigator Rd are new streets, they do not require a 
Council vote to change names.  He said that the Task Force could vote to adopt the names and pass along the 
decision to NH DOT for incorporation into their signage plan.   
 
 
*** A Copy of Map with the above referenced items is attached to these minutes. 
 
John Vogl to complete a new map for submission to the Town Council and 1st reading to take place on April 18, 
2011. 
 
 
Minutes by C. McCann 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


